

Mr J.R. Adair MBE 29 Beech Green Doagh BALLYCLARE Co Antrim BT39 OQB

2 August 2004

Dear Mr Adair

Re: Emergency Planning Society - Annual Dinner 25 June 2004

I refer to the above and enclose a cheque for in respect to Toastmaster duties at function in the City Hall at the Society's Annual Dinner.

May I take this opportunity on behalf of the organising committee to thank you for the professional way that this was performed and say that it helped make the evening go very smoothly.

So once again many thanks

Yours sincerely,

Martina Corrigan Treasurer (NI Branch)